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Lynx® Rescuer & Lynx Hoist 
 

PITTSBURGH, Jul 2015 – Please be aware that MSA Fall Protection will be officially 
discontinuing the Lynx Rescuer & Lynx Hoist family of product. The Lynx line of products 
has long been a high-performing confined space solution option, but has been made 
redundant by our new line of Workman® Rescuer & Workman Winch products. The 
Workman line of confined space entry products are a more cost effective option for 
customers which include new & exciting features that provide excellent safety, 
performance, and affordability. Additionally, the MSA Dynevac® II SRL will still be 
available for purchase as an alternative option in both the 50ft & 95ft lengths.  A limited 
number of Lynx products are still available, so proponents of the brand are encouraged 
to move quickly before stock is depleted.  
 
As a result, the Lynx Rescuer & Lynx hoist will be eliminated as of December 31st, 2015 
in North America. 
 

Please see supplement bulletin 2300-112-MC for details of the cross-over information for 
this product phase-out. 
  
 
Best Regards,  
 

 
Rob Senko 
Product Line Manager, Fall Protection 
North America 

 
 
 
 
 
 


